
Dear Property Owner:

Due to an extensive backlog of repairs, your driveway repair may 

be delayed up to one year.

Because of this delay, the City of Lawton is offering you, as the 

property owner, an opportunity to seek an outside contractor of 

your choosing to perform the repair sooner. If you choose to seek 

an outside contractor, the City would reimburse you for the repair 

costs.

It is important to note the following if you wish to exercise this 

option:

  1. The City will compare its estimated costs to complete the   

      repair with the contractor's costs. The lowest rate of the two   

      will be reimbursed.

  2. The repair area will be limited to damages incurred during 

      the utility repair and are at the sole discretion of the Street 

      Division.

  3. Property ownership verification required.

  4. This notice is not authorization to begin any repairs nor does 

      this notice obligate the City of Lawton in any way.

If you are interested in this opportunity, please obtain an estimate 

from your chosen contractor, and contact the Street Division.

Sincerely, 

Cliff Haggenmiller

Street & Traffic Control Superintendent

Office: (580)581-3427/3425

Fax:    (580)581-3426

Email: chaggenmiller@cityof.lawton.ok.us
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